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Many states have reported record high COVID-19 infections and hospitalizations, with 
drug and device shortages, as well employee illness and burnout, rising dramatically in 
recent weeks. The challenges associated with this pandemic will definitely continue 
beyond Jan. 16, and possibly through the remainder of the year. 

While not all areas of the country are experiencing COVID-19 surges simultaneously, 
every hospital and health system is operating in a COVID-19 environment, requiring 
continued assistance from the federal government. We are hopeful that as the 
vaccination rate increases and other COVID-19 countermeasures are developed and 
utilized, the PHE will eventually wane. Until that time, however, our members need the 
assistance and flexibility from the federal government. 

The AHA appreciates the support that the Biden Administration is providing to our 
members so that they are best positioned to care for their patients and communities. 
We urge you to extend further the national emergency, which is set to expire on 
March 1. The health and well-being of our nation is our top priority, and we look forward 
to continuing to work with you to achieve that goal.

Sincerely,

/s/

Richard J. Pollack
President and Chief Executive Officer

 


